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Dear Parents and children, 

 

Thank you so much for joining our Sports Day event. It was so nice to see all of you, participating in the activities 
and encourage the children too. 
June just started, and still the rainy season is on. Please make your children drink a lot of water at home too, as 

the weather can be very humid and hot. 
This month, we will celebrate another very special day, which is of course Father's Day. 
Our kids progressed in tracing and coloring, so we will still do our best for them to get better. 
We will learn 3 new letters E/F and G, the number 3, new vocabularies 
We will also have our first PTA Meeting of the year, we will be happy to meet you all and talk about your kid. 
Thank you again to all of you for your understanding. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ms. Bhabie 
Ms. Aimi 
Ms. Maki 

Mr. Charles 

 

 


